January 16, 1963

AIR MAIL

The Director of the Museum
Port Elizabeth, Republic of South Africa

Dear Sir:

Would 1t be possible for you to send me several vell-preserved
specimens of Exogyra imbricata Krauss from the Sunday River beds of South
Africa? They are needed for study in connection with preparations for the
Bivalvia Volume of the Treatise of Invertebrate Paleontology. In return,
I could furnish you several species of Exogyra and Texigrypbaea from the
Cretaceous of Texas, which would be useful for comparisons with your local
faunas.

Very truly yours,

H. B. Stenzel
HBS:rd

Shell Development Company
Exploration & Production Research Diviaion



